
Chad Eaves, MSC, MBA
Chad Eaves coaches leaders and advises
organizations  in the areas of
communication and its integration into,
leadership, and strategy. He writes on
these topics including as a co-author on
the article “The Perks of Informal
Learning Networks” for TD, the magazine
for the Association for Talent
Development. Chad co-hosts the
YouTube show “The Meaningful
Communication Show”.

During his work on information
technology projects, Chad took a deep
interest into the quality and result of
communication between stakeholders on
projects for some of the world’s largest  
organizations leading their industries.
Too often, focus is on technical answers,
deadlines, and budgets resulting in gaps
being revealed for how people are led
and collaborate with each other. These
gaps  contribute to  lost revenue, high
project failure rates, and poor talent
retention.

This phenomena of project performance
conflicting with   communication,
leadership and spans across industries.  
Chad’s clients include executives and
other talent with domestic and
international organizations  across
industries.

Speaker for public & private events:
Keynotes
Breakout sessions
Training sessions

Availble as expert guest for:
Media interviews
Podcasts
Panels (panelist & moderator)

For availability, topics, fees, and
other information please email
media@chadeaves.com or call
(847.393.5643). 


